TownClerk <TownClerk@bedfordma.gov>

RE: [Bedford MA] ACLU Public Records Request (Sent by Emiliano Falcon, efalcon@aclum.org)
"efalcon@aclum.org" <efalcon@aclum.org>

Tue, 7 Apr 2020 15:16:21 +0000

Dear Emiliano,

Thank you for your email.

I am sending your request to the appropriate departments so they can respond to your request to you directly.
Regards,

Rosemary Harvell

Rosemary B. Harvell CMC, CMMC

Interim Town Clerk

Town of Bedford

10 Mudge Way

Bedford, MA 01730
781-275-0083

From: cmsmailer@civicplus.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 7,2020 11:07 AM

To: Town Clerk Department

Subject: [Bedford MA] ACLU Public Records Request (Sent by Emiliano Falcon, efalcon@aclum.org)

Hello townclerk,

Emiliano Falcon (efalcon@aclum.org) has sent you a message via your contact form (https://linkprotect.cudasve.com/url?
a=https%3a%2{%2fwww.bedfordma.gov%2fuser%2f4833%2fcontact&c=E,1,zvQuVI1 BXOLTZXdg5SpHPq4R145YMXdxj2DhAAH80ScHM4f sCRMIkQYRgbVczSDOfWCAQ9IcMOA1
6VbM28KLiFmelOJUIg&typo=1) at Bedford MA.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?
a=https%3a%2{%2fwww.bedfordma.gov%2fuser%2f4833%?2fedit.&c=E,1,iGjTDu309R8rgc IRW-6rSbDk2vok7ck7 FBIHAUwz3Qd6aoN7LDj4r2hGS_6kvNPMM-
rPFjgXfHMFknwT0jYK6ZzTI8bbcWv-0is3xu5&typo=1

Message:

Good Morning,

Please see attached.

Best,

Emiliano



